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Hazeltine Reservoir Project Dates

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 8:17 AM
To: Michael Refer <mike.refer@aggregate-us.com>

Thank you Mr. Refer,

Per the approval of AM01, Aggregate Industries must submit to the Division within 60 days of the completion of the
permanent drain a certification created by a qualified engineer certifying that the permanent plan has been constructed to
the required design, compaction and specification approved through AM01. Given the September 22, 2017 completion
date of the drain, this certification is due November 21, 2017.

Also, please provide an explanation why it took about 10 months to complete the construction of the drain? Also, what
action, if any, were taken to mitigate the off-site flooding while construction of the drain was occurring?

[Quoted text hidden]

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist IlI
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